
Music Team Meeting 
February 3, 2020 

Meeting Summary 
 
1. 2020 Show Planning 

We discussed the status of the songs planned for our 2020 show: 

 Last  Off the 
Song (Dir) Performed Taught? Paper? Notes 

Baseball (Faygo) Song new No No Not too tough 
Heart 2018 No No Should come back to us quickly 
Hello Muddah, Hello Faddah new 12/9 No Not difficult 
Lazy River 2006 Yes No Bass part is challenging 
My Girl 2019 Yes Yes No changes planned 
Stand Up and Tell ‘em 
      You’re from Detroit new No No Shouldn’t be too tough 
Summer Sounds 2010 No No Lots of words 
Surfer Girl new 1/13 No Coming along nicely 
Take Me Out to the Ball Game 2010 No For many Not a tough song 
When the Red Red Robin Comes 
      Bob Bob Bobbin Along new 2/24 No Somewhat challenging 
Winter Wonderland December No No May add a new verse 
Wonderful World 2012 2/3 No Slight arrangement differences 
2. Old Business 

 We need to get the performance form feedback going. Jim and Lynne are working on the process to be 
followed 

 We haven’t yet distributed a show survey to our 2019 show patrons. We don’t have a complete list of 
email addresses. Given how long it’s been since the last show, we agreed to scrap this idea for this 
year. 

3. New Business 
 We discussed the need for new casual uniforms which may include getting new vests and bow ties. 

Dave Montera agreed to lead a sub-committee to do some analysis and develop recommendations. He 
hopes to engage Sally Burns on that committee 

 We noted that the show date is confirmed as September 12, with a tech rehearsal on September 10. 
Jim will seek bids from headliner quartets, including Quorum and possibly Rooftop Records, 
Newfangled Four, Younge Guns and Pratt Street Power 

 We need to select an Ensemble song, possibly Beep Beep and/or Oh, Look at me Now. We’d like to 
schedule a rehearsal right after contest. 


